
REGISTRATION OF BANK 
ACCOUNTS FOR THE MANDATORY 

IMPLEMENTATION OF AUTO CREDIT 
PAYMENT SCHEME (ACPS)

Pursuant to PhilHealth Circular 2017-0020 on the nationwide implementation 
of ACPS, all accredited Health Care Institutions (HCIs) are required to be ACPS 
compliant for purposes of claims reimbursements.

All accredited HCIs should be guided by the following:

a.	 Submission of requirements for bank account registration in ACPS shall be 
extended up to November 29, 2017;

b.	 HCIs currently implementing ACPS are still required to submit requirements 
and register their bank accounts for the additional information detailed in 
PC 2017-0020;

c.	 All accredited HCIs should be ACPS-compliant by November 29, 2017. 
Reimbursement shall be put on hold and checks shall not be issued to HCIs that 
do not comply with the ACPS requirements.

Further queries or clarifications pertaining to the ACPS may be directed to the 
Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442 or email actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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